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A hungry group of seven Kiwanians gathered at the Hyatt Regency today 
and enjoyed the pork loin, broccoli, salad, and berry pound cake buffet.  In 
attendance were Maria, Anne, Bob F., Ann, Bob R., Ben W., and Rick. 
 
Happy dollars came from Bob F. (granddaughter Brittany engaged), Ann 
(upcoming California vacation), Rick (4774 mile road trip), Bob R. (Arizona 
trip), and Anne (Rick delivered Florida beach sand for her plant). 
 
We also received a “bittersweet dollars” donation from Maria.  We were 
saddened, but also excited for her, to learn that she is moving to 
Minnesota.  Chip will be going to the University of Minnesota this fall, 
daughter Natalie lives there as do her brothers, and she was able to 
purchase a house on beautiful Lower Prior Lake.  We will greatly miss our 
“President for Life”, but are pleased to know the move isn’t immediate and 
we’ll have time this summer to give her a proper sendoff. 
 
We spent the remainder of the meeting making plans for our June 19th 
scholarship awards luncheon.  Please be sure to join us at noon that day to 
meet our five winners.  We’ll also be remembering our beloved former 
member Joe Jacques and his family’s contribution to the scholarship 
program. 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
Upcoming meetings: 
 
Monday, June 19 - scholarship lunch at noon, Hyatt Regency  
Month of July - NO SCHEDULED MEETINGS.  We will have a social 
gathering with time and location to be announced. 
Monday, August 7 - regular club meeting at noon, Hyatt Regency  
 
 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 


